Good Afternoon,

| am sending this email in regards to the stoplight in Oakes, ND. There are plans to remove this stoplight and | am
concerned with that plan. Our stoplight is right next to our public school. If the stop light were to be removed, students
lives would be put at risk. Please take into consideration the location of the stoplight and the safety that it provides the
students at Oakes Public Schools.

Sincerely,

Kalyn Haafke



